
ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
February 16th & 17th, 2019 

 
 
The faith communities of St. Joseph and St. Anthony offer sincere condolences to the Alfred family for the loss 

of their loved one, Mr. Joseph S. Alfred whose service was held last weekend.  Please keep Mr. Alfred and his 
family in prayer. 

*********************************** 
 
The faith communities of St. Joseph and St. Anthony also offer sincere condolences to the Milson family for the 

loss of their loved one, Mrs. Mary Vivian Milson, age 96, whose service was held last week.  Please keep Mrs. 
Milson and her family in prayer. 

*********************************** 
 
Our faith community would also like to offer a special “thank you” to the Youth Advisory Board, the Honor 

Roll Team, parents and guests for the wonderful noon time celebration in honor of our honor roll students this 
weekend.  The community of St. Joseph and St. Anthony are extremely proud of you! 

 
*********************************** 

 

The Finance Committee will be meeting on Thursday, February 28 th at 6:30pm in the Bishop Perry Learning 
Center.  All members are expected to attend. 

 
*********************************** 

 

A Workshop for Lectors will be held on Saturday, March 2nd in the Bishop Perry Learning Center.  Registration 
begins at 8:30am.  Each Lector will be receiving a letter outlining the agenda for the recollection workshop.   

ALL Lectors are expected to attend this important workshop.   
 

*********************************** 

 
Our Church Community is in need of a Volunteer Safe Environment Coordinator and Director of Religious 

Education for 6 -11th Grade.  Interested parties should contact the church office or pastor.    
 

*********************************** 

 
Our Annual Mardi Gras Ball is scheduled for Saturday, February 23rd in the Bishop Perry Learning Center.  

Individual tickets are $15 each and Tables are $150 which will accommodate 10 guests.  For more information 
contact Mona Darby whose phone number is listed in today’s bulletin. 
 

*********************************** 
As we continue the tradition of celebrating February as “Black History Month”, next weekend, on February 23rd 

& 24th, our theme will focus on “Music” and how it has always helped us to respond to our “Daily Challenges!”   

Our entire church and local community are invited to participate in the liturgy as we celebrate this last Sunday of 
our heritage month.   

*********************************** 

 
This concludes our announcements 

 Please refer to today’s bulletin for additional information 


